
 

 

13 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Year One Phonics Screen 
 
As you are aware, children in Year One in all schools in the country will complete a phonics screening check 
during the summer term.  
 
There will be a parent’s phonics workshop in order to find out more about this screening and also discover 
how you can support your child with their phonics at home. Every parent that attends will receive a 
phonics booklet. 
 
The meeting will take place in school on Friday 20 March at 3.15 p.m. 
Please confirm you will be attending by on Parent Pay. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

 

          


